
From: Becky Grimsrud  
Sent: Friday, July 11, 2025 8:13 AM 
Subject: Invitation to FSJ Airshow 
 
Good morning, 
 
I’m writing to invite the PRRD chair or delegate to two events as part of the 2025 Fort St John 
International Airshow: 
 
The Welcome Reception for performers is on Friday, August 1st at 7pm at the Pomeroy Hotel & 
Conference Centre in Fort St John. 
 
The Opening Ceremony for the Airshow is on Saturday, August 2nd at 5pm at the North Peace Regional 
Airport. 
 
If interested, the chair or delegate is welcome to say a few words of welcome at either or both event and 
of course stay for the reception and/or show. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Becky Grimsrud 
Chair, FSJ International Airshow Society 


